
Community Council Meeting 14/05/24 

Apologies - Donald Crichton, Jane & Dave Eastwood, Neil Davies  
Minutes of previous meeting proposed by Caldo, seconded by Neil Graham 
 
Matters Arising 
 
1.Polycrub  

• Colin gave update on polytunnel and shed. 

• Angus MacKay and Son will provide topsoil for planters and compost will be purchased 
from garden centre.  

• MA is working on a contract for polytunnel users. 
 
2.Playpark  

• No update from Laura. 

• Neil to get in touch with her and get an update. 
 
3.Picnic areas 

• Colin and MA to decide on size of picnic tables. 

• Colin to work out sizes for concrete bases and discuss with Caldo and Angus Mackay. 

• Crown Estate Funding application can be completed once everything priced up. 
 
4.Ferries - No update  
 
5.Loch a Tuath Games  

• No update at the moment 

• Location still to be decided but they won't be held until next year at the earliest. 
 
6.Development Worker 

• Job was advertised on Loch a Tuath News Facebook page and TRA Facebook pages and 
also in the April issue of the Loch a Tuath News but there were no applicants.  

• Have contacted Stornoway Gazette to get a price for advertising, readvertised in the Loch A 
Tuath News June issue with a closing date of 30th June. 

 
7.Speed Sign - Calum Maclean to follow up with Tubes and to get us added into the rotation for 
the Comhairle mobile speed signs. 
 
8.Containers  

• No update since Tech Services quoted £2,130 for removal.  

• It was suggested that the issue is taken to Environmental Health (Colm Fraser) as the 
containers are starting to pose a health hazard. 

 
9.Secretary - No one identified to fill the position, Colin suggested asking Carlotta Graham (newly 
appointed as Coordinator to Back Sports and recreation Centre) to see if she would be interested. 
 
10.Vatisker beach access - Neil Graham advised that he would discuss this with Seamus Murray. 
 
11.Defibrillator Fund Raiser - Neil Graham will bring up at the next Deacon's court 
 
12.Finances - £24, 652.08 
 
AOCB - Meeting with Paul Steele was discussed, it was agreed that any future meetings should 
be advertised and open to all rather than invite only. 
 
Next meeting - 11th June  7.00p 


